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I am against SB 408. The licensing boards already handle complaints and scope of 

license questions and issues. This is a power grab by the unelected and non-

accountable OHA. The OHA demonstrated their own demonstration of this when they 

stopped following the CDC guidelines during Covid as restrictions were reduced. This 

was done without any scientific basis or reason. We do not need the OHA grabbing 

more power over health professions scope of practice that is already legislated by our 

elected leaders.  


